
To the Chairman and Committee members; 
 
I believe HB 4093 would impose unfair fees on Oregon citizens. 
 
Moreover, the plan advocated by Multnomah County places high value county assets 
(approx. $300 million) at risk by building in a FEMA highrisk zone. Multnomah County 
has asked for $32 million in funding for one project, and will ask for additional $93 
million for the same project. This site is one block from maximum flood stage in 
downtown Portland. 
 
Sincerely, 
Ronald N. Swaren 
Portland, Oregon 
 


